
 
 
 

Dr. Stanley Munro Spent the Week in Beloit 
 

Our new Superintendent of schools, Dr. Stanley Munro, his wife Yovana, and their two 

children, spent the week of March 11th to the 15th here in Beloit.  Dr. Munro toured our 

schools, attended several community events such as the Chamber of Commerce 

Dinner, the joint City and School meeting and workshop, and the Beloit 200 meeting. 

While here Dr. Munro and his wife Yovana were even able to attend a performance of 

the musical The Drowsy Chaperone which was put on by the Beloit Memorial High 

School’s Theater Department as the Spring Musical.   
 

On Friday Dr. Munro was able to get a tour of the new administration offices which is 

currently under construction and is scheduled to open sometime in July.  Dr. Munro and 

his wife are extremely impressed with all that the School District of Beloit and the 

greater community have to offer them and their two children. They look forward to being 

part of our community beginning this July.   
 

To read Dr. Munro’s letter to the School District of Beloit and the community please  

Click Here. 

 

                 
 

 
Photos of Dr. Munro’s visit March 11-15, 2019 

https://www.sdb.k12.wi.us/cms/lib/WI01919658/Centricity/Domain/4/MUNRO-Letter-3-6-19.pdf


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


